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5th January 2023 
 
 
Reception Class Parent Meetings 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carer, 
 
Happy New Year to you all, I hope that you had a wonderful Christmas. 
 
I have planned a few meetings for Reception parents to attend, these meetings will offer you more 
information on how we teach phonics, reading and writing in school. I’ll also provide some top tips 
on how to support your child’s reading and writing at home and explain some of the phonics 
terminology that you may have heard your child using, such as “Fred Talk” and “Special Friends”. 
Please be aware that it would be beneficial to attend both meetings, as they will each cover 
different content. 
 
The meetings will be held at 5:30pm on: 
 
Wednesday 25th January 2023 
Wednesday 15th March 2023  
 
Please can I ask that on this occasion children are not brought to these meetings. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
  
 
Kind regards,  
 

Mrs Armitage 
 
Reception class teacher 
Early Years lead for RCSAT 
Phonics and Early Reading Lead 
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